
                   

Christmas Fair update 13.12.21 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR – WEDNESDAY 15TH 2:00PM – 4:00PM (approx.) 

Our Christmas Fair is currently going ahead but with the following COVID safety measures in place. 
 

 All adults MUST wear face coverings, unless exempt. Proof of this will be required on entrance. 
 

 Strictly only 2 adults per household/family will be allowed. 
 

 We request that all adults do a lateral flow test before arriving – please do not attend if you 
feel at all unwell. 

 

 Please sanitise your hands on arrival at the pedestrian gate (Mrs Johnson will be at the school 
gate during the Fair.) 

 

 No indoor access - only the toilet at the main reception will be available for visitors’ use. 
 

 Cash payments only 
 

This is subject to change and will be reviewed tomorrow. If the number of COVID cases in school 
rises, we may need to cancel the event. 

 

 
  

  

 

And a reminder… 

EXTRA CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 
So that children who were absent this week don’t miss out, we are having another  

Christmas / festive jumper day on Friday 17th December. 

 
 

 

CHRISTMAS FAIR – COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 

On arrival at school, you may collect your child from their classroom door if you wish. They will then 
become your responsibility for the rest of the afternoon and they should not be running around on the 

playground.  
 

We want to reduce mixing between classes as much as possible due to the number of COVID cases we 
have had in school over the past 10 days.  

 
We thank you in advance for your support with this. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 


